
The Communicable Diseases Australia Website
is currently being redeveloped. The new look site
will improve the navigational links and structure
of the Website. We hope the redeveloped site will
be operational early in the new year. 

As part of the improvements to accessibility to
our site we have shortened the url. This stage of
the redevelopment has already been
implemented so you can now access the site
through the new web address:
http://www.cda.gov.au/. This url replaces the
path 'www.health.gov.au/pubhlth/cdi/'.

The previous longer addresses will still work until
the new site is uploaded. The long addresses will
no longer work once the site is physically moved.
You may like to start updating any bookmarks
(favourites) now. 

There is no need to add the current home page
name 'cdihtml.htm' to the web address.

Note: Some documents are external links from
the Communicable Diseases Australia site.
These document can be accessed through links
from the Communicable Diseases Australia site
or by using the 'www.health.gov.au/' address.
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